
 

 
 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a special town meeting of the Orrock 
Township electors will be held on Wednesday, June 15th, 2022 at 

7:00PM at the Orrock Town Hall for the following purpose. 
 

Town Hall Building Expansion Project Discussion 
 

 
 
 

Questions about this meeting may be directed to Chris Weber at 
612-987-2223 

 
 
Dated: March 9, 2022 

 
 
 
 

Chris Weber 
 

Chris Weber 

Clerk 
 
This notice was published by: 

• Posting on the official bulletin board in the city hall vestibule 
• Posting at the town hall outside posting site 


